From: Lori Robbins

To: Planning
Subject: To historic commission re: November 13th 2023 meeting
Date: Sunday, November 12, 2023 8:45:17 AM

Dear Commission
It is my opinion that 3 on Garfield is a historic site and should be preserved.

In addition, Carlsbad and California are trying to increase housing opportunities.
It is my understanding that the new proposal will reduce housing in Carlsbad.

Thank you
Lori Robbins
Carlsbad Resident
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